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SUBJECT: CUT OFF DATE AND MONTH FOR ASSISTANT REPLACEMENTS IN PHASE Il
OF THE PRESIDENTIAL YOUTH EMPLOYMENT INITIATIVE

With reference to the subject, all School Governing Bodies and School Management Teams are hereby
notified NOT TO APPOINT replacements for Education and General School Assistants after 15 June
2022 as the benefit on experiential learning and training will be minimal and the contract for phase Il
of the PYEI project will be expiring on 30 September 2022.

The SGB and Principal must note that the Department will not take responsibility for the payment
of stipends for Assistants who will be replaced after 15 June 2022. Schools are advised to consult
the District Office should there be any clarity required.

Your continued support and compliance with the implementation of the PYEI project is appreciated.

Yours Sin

MR’ T%’AN ST%EN
PROV OJECT MANAGER: PYEI
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